
Due to the ever-changing nature of COVID-19, this document will be 
updated regularly. If you feel that your question hasn’t been answered, 

please email safeguarding@kentfa.com. 

DBS FAQs

1. What do I do if I am new to coaching and need a DBS?
The requirement for all coaches and volunteers working in youth football remains the same 
and they are still required to keep their DBS in date. The Club Welfare Officer will be able to 
assist with the process'

2. What do I do if I have a DBS that ran out during lockdown and I need to 
renew it?
The The requirement for all coaches and volunteers working in youth football remains the same 
and they are still required to keep their DBS in date. The Club Welfare Officer will be able to 
assist with the process.

Note: FA DBS that expired between 1 March 2020 and 1 October 2020 have been 
extended by exactly one year from their expiry date

3. What do I do if any youth team officials do not have an in-date DBS?
The The requirement for all coaches and volunteers working in Youth Football remains the 
same and they are still required to keep their DBS in date. The Club Welfare Officer will be 
able to assist with the process.

Note: FA DBS that expired between 1 March 2020 and 1 October 2020 have been 
extended by exactly one year from their expiry date


